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VERNET Group is up and running.

Ollainville, France, November 2020, the 2nd.

Dear Valued Customers,

As you may have heard in the news, France is going through a new lockdown from October 30th to ease
the strain on our hospitals & medical system as much as possible.

In comparison with the previous lockdown, this one is much softer in terms of impacts on our activities
as companies which are not receiving the general public can run their businesses as before.

At Vernet Group, your sales team will remain available and connected from home.The other
departments from production to planning, and shipping will also continue to work as they did in the
previous months and weeks.

We are fully committed to the safety of our team and are pleased that the new regulations allow us to
continue to honor, process and ship your orders.

May this new measure help us to limit the spread of Covid 19.
We count on your support and wish you to stay healthy.
Looking forward to serving you soon,

Best regards,

Benoit Halard,

President
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